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This month’s Christian value for life: HUMILITY 
Tuesday 6th February 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
This month our value is ‘Humility’ and some of our pupils will soon be leading assembly in school 
to explore what this means. We will learn throughout February how humility can help us in our 
lives and with our learning. 
 
‘Fully Charged!’ Science Week 
We have started SCIENCE WEEK and the children are already enjoying super science challenges 
and extra-curricular activities inspired by electricity. 
 
We are looking forward to science shows by the Royal Institute later this week. Parents are warmly 
invited to attend these shows which will take place in the school hall on Thursday 8th February: 

 10:45am – 11:45am Buttercups and Poppy 
 1pm – 2pm Willow and Oakwood 

Please let the office know if you would like to attend. 
 
We would love to share our work with you on Friday 9th February from 2:45pm. Feel free to join us 
in the hall and around the school to see what the children have been working on.  
 
A reminder that we are visiting the Observatory Science Centre at Herstmonceux on Wednesday 
21st February for the day. Please return the permission slip and payment by this Friday. 
 
Safer Internet Day 2018 
Today the pupils have explored online safety as part of Safer Internet Day. This year’s theme is 
Create, Connect and Share Respect. 
 
To see the resources you may visit https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018 and 
there are some great ideas and advice available at https://www.bbc.com/ownit – please always 
feel free to contact us if you have concerns or questions about internet safety for your children. 
 
Missing coat 
Please look out for a black Next coat with Herbie’s name in it. This is missing and we are hoping 
that someone has accidentally taken it home; many thanks for your help looking.  

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018
https://www.bbc.com/ownit


West Sussex County Council 

Diary dates 
 

Monday 12th February Half-term 

Monday 19th February  Back to school  

Thursday 1st March  World Book Day 

Friday 2nd March  Scholastics Book Fair arrives for one week 

Tuesday 27th March 5pm – 7:30pm Parent Consultation evening 

Thursday 29th March 9am  Easter Service in Church 

Thursday 29th March 1:30pm – 5pm Parent Consultation afternoon 

Friday 30th March  Easter Holidays start 

Monday 16th April Back to school for Summer Term 

Monday 28th May  Half-term 

Monday 4th June School closed for INSET 

Friday 13th July School closed for INSET 

Tuesday 24th July Last day of term 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


